GIRLS' HIGH SCHOOL & COLLEGE, PRAYAGRAJ SESSION: 2020-2021 ASSIGNMENT- 2 CLASS 7 (A, B, C, D, E, F) ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Instructions for the E-learn assignment:-

The parents to ensure that their ward watches the video instructions for this assignment by clicking on the given link: <u>https://youtu.be/H203t70bw_o</u>

She should revise the lesson given in the book and then work on the assignment. The completed assignment is to be downloaded and filed/ pasted in the subject file/ copy and kept ready for submission. The day, date and procedure of submission shall be notified later.

<u>Reference Book</u>:-

Active English Grammar and Composition Book - Class 7

Topic: <u>VERBS-TRANSITIVE AND INTRANSITIVE</u> <u>QUESTION TAGS</u>

➢ <u>Exercise A</u>:-

Pick out the verbs in the following sentences and next to each write Transitive or Intransitive. In case of Transitive verbs mention the objects:-

- 1) Alexander defeated all his enemies.
- 2) Meena sang sweetly.
- **3**) Ramesh gave us a party.
- 4) The weather is very fine.
- 5) The farmer gave us his old cycle.

► <u>Exercise B</u>:-

Pick out the objects in the following sentences and next to each write 'Direct' or 'Indirect':-

- 1) My grandmother called us.
- 2) Please show me your book.
- **3**) He had no money with him.

- 4) A dog chased my brother.
- 5) The small boy carried a big box.

► <u>Exercise C</u>:-

Pick out the complements in these sentences and next to each write Subject Complement or Object Complement:-

- 1) These mangoes are sweet.
- 2) The people made Caesar their king.
- 3) Her sari is dirty.
- 4) We consider the plan a good one.
- 5) They thought her a genius.

➢ <u>Exercise D</u>:-

Put Question Tags to the following statements:

- 1) Peter played handball yesterday, ____?
- 2) It won't be hard to convince her, ____?
- **3**) They are going home from school, ____?
- 4) It wasn't my fault, ____?
- 5) There's a cinema near the station, ____?

➤ Exercise E:-

Answer the following Question Tags. Two are done for you as examples:-

Examples:

They like chocolates, don't they?

Ans.: Yes, they do.

You don't agree with us, do you?

Ans.: No, I do not.

- 1) You can drive a car, can't you?
- 2) Children like playing, don't they?
- **3**) He didn't paint it himself, did he?
- 4) Jim hasn't passed the exam, has he?
- 5) You have tea for breakfast, haven't you?

➢ <u>Exercise F</u>:-

Read the following passage and answer the questions that follow:

Once there was a rich merchant. He traded in cotton. He had a flourishing business. A number of people worked in his godowns. Once he had to go to Mumbai in connection with his business. He was away from home for about a week. In his absence, several bales of cotton were stolen from his godown. The merchant reported the matter to the police. A regular report was lodged with the police. An enquiry was made in the matter and a large number of people were interrogated. But the thieves were not traced out.

One day the merchant had a talk about the whole affair with an intimate friend who was very much interested in him. He said, "It is quite easy to trace out the thieves. Call people to a feast and I shall tell you the thieves." So, a large number of people were invited to a feast. When the feast was going on, the merchant's friend stood up and said, "It is very kind of you, gentlemen, to have responded to the invitation. It is always a pleasure to sit and dine together." He cast a searching glance over all present and said, "Even the thieves who stole bales of cotton are present here. They are foolish. Cotton is still sticking to their beards." The thieves raised their hands to their beards to see if cotton was still sticking their. No sooner did they do it than they were caught. They were handed over to the police. They confessed their guilt and returned the bales of cotton quite intact.

- 1) What did the rich merchant trade in? Why had he once visited Mumbai?
- 2) What happened in his absence?
- 3) What did he do when he came back? Was the enquiry successful?
- 4) Why did the merchant's friend tell him to arrange a feast?
- 5) What did the thieves do when they were caught?
- 6) Give meanings of the following words as used in the passage.
 - 1. Flourishing 2. Lodged 3. Interrogated 4. Traced 5. Intimate

THE END